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SHEEP VETERINARY SOCIETY 
 

Division of the British Veterinary Association 
 
 

 
 

Annual General Meeting of the Sheep Veterinary Society  
 

Monday 23rd September 2024 
 
 

AGENDA 

 

 

1. Apologies 

 

2. OGM minutes from virtual conference on 22nd May 2024 

 

3. Matters arising 

 

4. Items arising from Executive Committee Meeting 

5. Treasurer’s report 

6. Office bearers and executive committee 2024 - 2025 

7. Election of new members 
 

8. Any other business 

 
 

 
Rudolf Reichel 

Honorary Secretary 
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